Upcoming State Chapter Training — Self-Leadership: Becoming a Totally Responsible Person

In today's fast-paced and ever-changing world, the ability to lead oneself effectively is paramount. We're
excited to announce an upcoming training event designed to empower individuals like you to embrace self-
leadership and become Totally Responsible Persons. This course is geared towards helping attendees cultivate
a mindset of positivity, productivity, and effectiveness, regardless of the circumstances they may encounter.

At the heart of this training lies the understanding of the difference between knee-jerk reactions and
intentional responses. Participants will learn to exercise the option to choose deliberate responses, leading
with their values and demonstrating personal excellence in every aspect of their lives.

Moreover, attendees will delve into the invaluable skill of resilience, learning to view setbacks as opportunities
for growth and bouncing back stronger than ever before. Through practical strategies and mindset shifts,
individuals will emerge equipped to navigate challenges with grace and determination.

Another key focus of the training is on fostering accountability both within oneself and within the workplace.
Participants will explore what accountability truly entails and how to cultivate higher levels of accountability
among team members. This includes practices such as giving and receiving feedback with care and respect and
avoiding the temptation to shield others from the consequences of their actions and robbing them of valuable
learning experiences.

Further, the course will guide attendees to align their actions with their purpose and organizational mission,
ensuring that every decision made contributes to the greater vision of the organization. By focusing on
meaningful work and upholding core values, participants will learn to make decisions that not only benefit
themselves but also the collective mission of their team and organization.

In essence, this training event promises to be a catalyst for personal and professional growth, equipping
attendees with the tools and mindset needed to lead themselves and others towards success. We encourage all
members of the APWA-NC community to seize this opportunity for self-discovery and empowerment.

Stay tuned for further details on registration and dates. We look forward to embarking on this journey towards
total responsibility together.



